
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our school councillors will be visiting your child’s class on the following days selling various items to 

support the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

Green and Blue Class Wednesday 6th November 

Indigo and Violet Class Wednesday 6Th November 

Nursery Thursday 7th November 

Orange and Yellow Class Thursday 7th November 

 

Please see the below images which show the items available. 

If you would like your child to be able to buy one of the items below please ensure they bring a 

donation of £1 into school. Due to the limited supply we have and to allow all children to have the 

opportunity to purchase an item, children will only be able to buy one item during school time. 

Any remaining items will be available to buy from the school office from Friday 8th November. 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

                     

                 

 

 

 


